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FRESIDENT'S Or. ..
FHSU
Mr. Edward H. Hammond
President
Fort Hays State University
600 Park Street B
Hays, KS 67601-4099 2

Dear Ed:

My tour of Fort Hays State was very helpful. I
can now make a convincing, even moving, case for a new
physical science building at Fort Hays State.

Senator Dole is behind this project 100%. If the
Energy and Water Subcommittee is cooperative, I think
you will be in good shape. Last year, the Subcommittee
was not that helpful, so I think this year they owe the
Senator one.

I don’t have any suggestions on how you might vary
your strategy, because I think you’ve done a good job
so far. Frankly, your willingness to match federal
funds with private and state money has put some other
(wealthier) Kansas universities in a bad light. If you
are able to raise this much money privately, your
school will set a new standard.

Again, thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Kl

Kathy Ormiston
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